13 May 2008
Dear Froaes iNan

| was deeply saddened to iearn of the great loss of lives and
extensive damage caused by the sudden and deadly earthquake
in Sichuan province. On behalf of the Government of Singapore, |
would like to extend our sympathies to the people of China who
are affected by the earthquake in Sichuan, and our condolences to
the families of the victims.

The Chinese Gavernmeni has mounted swift relief and
rescue efforts. | am confident that under your able leadership,
China will be able to tackle the challenges ahead and overcome
this disaster. Singapore stands ready to help in any way possible,
including through our Disaster Assistance Rescue Teams (DART),
if you think they will be useful to your recovery work. We sincerely
hope that the affected regions will return to normalcy in the
shortest possible time.
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HE Wen Jiabao
Premier of the State Council
Peopile’s Republic of China




